
Title IX Disclosure

The following information is provided in response to 34 C.F.R. Part 106.8 of the 2020 Title
IX Regulations, mandating notice of a nondiscrimination policy and adoption and
publication of grievance procedures that provide for the prompt and equitable
resolution of student and employee complaints. In accordance with Title IX, the district
does not, and is required not to, discriminate on the basis of sex in its educational
programs or activities. The requirement not to discriminate extends to employment. As a
school district serving students in kindergarten through grade 12, the district is not
subject to provisions in Title IX Regulations (Subpart C) prohibiting discrimination on the
basis of sex in admissions and recruitment. However, the district does not discriminate
on the basis of sex in admissions or transfer requests.

The district has designated and authorized the following employee as the Title IX
Coordinator to address concerns or inquiries regarding discrimination on the basis of sex,
including sexual harassment, sexual assault, dating violence, domestic violence, stalking,
and gender-based harassment:

The District designates and authorizes the following person as the Title IX coordinator to
be responsible for coordinating the District’s efforts to comply with Title IX of the
Education Amendments of 1972, as amended, for students:

Title IX Coordinator
Name: Dr. Marissa Chapa, Superintendent
Address:    106 West School Street

Benavides, Tx 78341
Phone: 361-256-3003
Email: mchapa@benavidesisd.net

Notice of Non-Discrimination Information
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